Glenn Zayac

R I RSO e S
From: Marion Yacyshyn

Sent: July-10-13 12:54 PM

To: Glenn Zayac

Subject: Fw: Velvet 2013 tax payment - penaities applied

From: Horudko, Melody [mailto:mhorudko@dmainc.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 11:11 AM

To: Marion Yacyshyn

Subject: Velvet 2013 tax payment - penalties applied

Good Morning Marion,

Velvet Energy has advised me they have received notice from the County of St. Paul there are penalties applied to
their account due to the postmark not meeting the June 30" payment deadline.
in speaking with other municipalities, it is my understanding this is a decision that would be made by Councii and they
would consider removing any penalties if a formal letter was provided, each handled on a case by case basis.

Would Council consider a letter provided by Velvet explaining the late payment due to the flooding in Calgary, and
several companies were without power for a full work week. Most were not allowed back into their buildings until July 2
— Tuesday.

Please advise and we will act accordingly.

Regards,
Meilody Horudko
Associate Tax Consultant

Duhavme, Mopillen & Associates, Ina
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